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On March 24, 2009 Shell, together with the Main department of education and science and the department of traffic police in Kyiv, announced the launch of the final stage of its road safety program.  The beneficiaries of this program are schoolchildren in the 5-6th grades in Shevchenkovski and Golosievo districts in Kyiv. Over 13 thousand students in 112 schools will receive light-reflecting buttons. The buttons will raise the level of visibility of the schoolchildren in the dark or in conditions of poor visibility when it is difficult for the driver to notice a pedestrian, especially those wearing dark clothes. The buttons reflect the light of the vehicle's headlights and make children visible to drivers at long distances - from tens to hundreds of meters. This distance provides sufficient time for the driver to reduce speed or stop the car to prevent accidents. The road safety program in schools of Shevchenkovsky and Golosievo districts was introduced in November 2008. The program aims to develop children's road safety awareness, including the ability to identify the most dangerous routes in the district, relating to local landmarks such as schools, parks, children's playgrounds and other familiar areas in their neighborhood. Special educational materials were developed for this purpose, such as textbooks with detailed information on every district and colorful wall maps.  The program also includes instructional booklets for teachers.

